
Message from the Headteacher 

This week, we bid a fond farewell to the big, red bus!  Year 6 

have worked extremely hard on their SATs tests and we are 

really proud of them all.  Today, they enjoyed a day of cooking 

and tennis as a treat. Merlins enjoyed sharing the learning that 

they have done this term with their parents .  Last night, some of 

the Year 5 children went  to Waingels College  to be presented 

with their gold awards from the OLA challenge.  It was a great 

night and well done to all of them—a great achievement! 

Stephanie Meikle 

End of Term 

Next week is the last week of Summer 
Term 1 as we head towards the end of 
the academic year.  

School finishes at 3.30pm, ASC and 
Sports Club run as normal. 

The first day of Summer Term 2 is 
Monday 2nd June. 

PTA  

The PTA held their first lolly sale of the year today in the 
glorious weather. Thank you. A much needed cooling down 
this afternoon. 

Watch this space for further dates. 

Please put the date in your diary for the PTA Summer Fair—
Sunday 22nd June 12 noon to 3pm. 

Dress down day for bottle donations for the bottle tombola—
Friday 13th June 

 

OLA Challenge  

On Thursday Holly, Isabelle, Isla, Blanca, 
Edward, Isaiah, Tilly, Ronnie, Amelia and 
Nina from year 5, all attended the OLA 
Gold presentation at Waingels. They had to 
complete a list of challenges to win their 
gold. 

Well done to you all, we are very proud. 

Parking 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in being respectful to our 
school’s neighbors during pick-up and drop-off times. 

Recently, we’ve received several concerns from residents 
about vehicles blocking their driveways. Parking in front of 
driveways, even for a short time, causes significant 
inconvenience and can lead to safety issues. 

Please be considerate and avoid parking across any driveways 
or private entrances. Let’s work together to ensure we 
maintain a positive relationship with our neighbors and 
set a good example for our children. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y1/2 
Gymnastics 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Netball/
Basketball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 
Athletics 

 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Rounders 

    
End of half 

term  
3.30pm 

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  95.9%  KINGFISHERS  94.7% 

 WOODPECKERS  97.3%  HERONS  94% 

 OWLS  98.2%  ROBINS  95.3% 

 MERLINS  94.6%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 95.7% 



Relocation  

End of an era, our lovely ,but tired big red bus has gone to a new home. Whilst we will miss his 
presence, we are looking forward to seeing the renovation and new purpose. If you would like to visit 
the bus for old times sake, please visit the Swan in Three Mile Cross where you will find him 
languishing in the field at his new home. Look how happy he looks.  

Watch this space for details of his new lease of life and adventures. 

Underneath the bus was a toy bus. The children were very surprised on Monday morning when they 
thought the bus had shrunk in the rain from Sunday night.  




